
Wredling Middle School 
Daily Announcements – May 15, 2017 

 

 A reminder to all 6th and 7th grade Choir students that our combined rehearsal is TODAY, MONDAY, 
MAY 15th.  All 7th graders should come to Choir 1st period.  All 6th graders should come to Choir 8th 
period. 

 

 Pops Orchestra meets today until 4:30.  This is our last rehearsal before our Geneva Commons gig so 
you need to be there! 

 

 Fellowship of Christian Athletes will be meeting tomorrow morning from 7:30 - 8:05 a.m.  Join us in 
Mr. O'Hagan's room for games, donuts, and a special guest speaker. All are welcome! 

 

 The Share and Care end of year party is scheduled for tomorrow from 3:30-4:30 in room 143.  
 

 Yearbook will be having its end of the year celebration Tuesday, May 16th, from 3:30 to 4pm in room 
402.  There will be pizza!  Please see Mr. Hensel with any questions. 

 

 Please join us for Dare to Destress after school tomorrow in room 231. We look forward to seeing you 
there! 

 

 This Wednesday evening the Wredling Pops rocks Geneva Commons at 4:30 pm outside 
Houlihans.  Students participating should arrive at 4.  Please bring a lawn chair if you are going to 
listen.  Please join us for a fun concert! 

 

 TSA will paint their cars this Thursday from 3:30 to 4:15 in room 403.    
 

 Join us for the Spring Choir Concert this upcoming Thursday night, May 18th at 7:00 pm. in the 
Wredling Main Gym.   Come hear our talented Wredling singers perform music from Moana, Queen, 
Justin Timberlake and MORE!!  Hope to see you there! 
 

 Attention 7th grade WEB Leaders - Please remember to turn in your permission slip for the Hickory 
Knolls field trip.  On Friday, May 19th meet in the lobby after 1st hour.  Please read your emails for 
more information.   

 

Be a hero today.  Be helpful, empathetic, respectful, and open-minded. 

Thank you Wredling!  Have a great day! 


